L EROES FREQUENTLY

4orE!~ ASKED QUESTIONS

In light of the ongoing COVID-19 outbreak, we can't assemble in person for our
annual 5K this year - but we're bringing our heroes together for Heroes on the
Hunt for Hope, a virtual fundraiser and scavenger hunt from April 28 - May 2!

Given the new format of this year's event, we've taken the time to answer
some of your questions:

a When can | register?

We highly recommend registering by April 27, but registration will
remain open through May 2!

a Can children register?

Yes! Children under 16 can be added to any adult registration. Kids
who participate will receive a printable certificate via email at the
end of the event.

a When will | receive my official scavenger hunt sheet?

Scavenger hunt sheets will be emailed to each registered participant
on April 27. Participants who register after April 27 will receive their
sheet on the date of registration.

a Where will the scavenger hunt take place?

all while practicing good social distancing (+6 feet away from non-
household members at all times). If all else fails, you can take your
search online or draw your "finds"!

a Can | still do a 5K?

Yes, if you wish! While we've shifted our model, participants are
welcome to add a little speed to their hunt and incorporate a run or
walk into this activity, if they prefer.

‘ Safety first! Search for items in your homes and surrounding areas,
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a Do | have to take all five days for the scavenger hunt?

It’'s up to you! We recommend extending the fun across all five days

‘ and joining us by posting your special finds daily, but you can
complete the hunt however you like within that timeframe. NJCASA
will only be sharing your photos and videos on social media between
April 28 - May 2, though - be sure to use #NJCASAHuntForHope if you

want us to see them!

a Will my social media entries be featured?

NJCASA will compile regular social media updates with sample
‘ submissions throughout the event. Be sure to follow us on Facebook,

Twitter, and Instagram and check regularly to see if yours has been
selected!

a How can | encourage others to participate?

Folks today are looking for safe, fun things to do with family and

‘ friends. This is a great event that adheres to the practice of social
distancing while reminding us that we can always stay connected,
especially around an important cause.

If you haven’'t already done so, start a team and ask family members,
neighbors, friends, and colleagues to join you. You can also get the
word out on social media - tell everyone you know about this
exciting event and how much NJCASA needs your support. In this
time of hardship, please know that no donation is too small!



